Aurora

Thunderbird News

October 11th to October 14th

Cold Weather Gear

The weather is getting colder and we ask that students come prepared as they will still
be going out. Many students have been complaining about being cold.

Halloween Decorations Needed!

Do you have Halloween decorations you no longer need? Our student leadership group
is looking for donations of Halloween decorations for their haunted house and
Halloween festivities. Decorations can be dropped off at the office.

We need your help

We are experiencing a high number of students getting picked up in the last hour of the
day. At times students are not in their homerooms during the last block and can be
difficult to track down. This means that we have to use the intercom to call them and this
can interfere with the learning of others. We understand that last minute situations do
arise, but ask that whenever possible you call ahead of time so that we can inform your
child to be ready.

Important dates

No school for students- October 24

Aurora students competing at the
LSAA cross country race last week.




